
For Immediate Release 
 

Town of Halfmoon 
Town Supervisor and Budget Officer Submits  

2015 Town of Halfmoon Town Budget to Town Clerk 
 

Halfmoon Town Supervisor, Kevin Tollisen, announced today that the 2015 Tentative Budget 
has been submitted to the Town Clerk.   
 
The Highlights of the 2015 Budget are as follows: 
 
 
 
  
 
For additional information, please contact the Town Supervisor, Kevin J. Tollisen. 

 
 

September 30, 2014 
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